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May 1, 2019

Accepted / Filed
VIA HAND DELIVERY MAY -3 2019
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary ’
Federal Communications Commission Federal gf%mmumcations Commission
Office of the Secretary C8 of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Room TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Surrender of FCC License for Cancellation
KYGO-FM1, Boulder, Colorade (FIN 30824)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Bonneville International Corporation, the licensee of FM booster station KYGO-FM1,
Boulder, Colorado (FIN 30824), hereby voluntarily surrenders the FCC license for the FM
booster station (FCC File No. BLFTB-19920415TC) for immediate cancellation. Please update
the FCC’s records accordingly.

Should any questions arise concerning this matter, please contact our FCC counsel,
Kenneth E. Satten, at ksatten@wbklaw.com or 202/783-4141.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonngville International Corporation

Michael L. Dowdle
Senior Vice President and General Counsel
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